
      
 
 

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com 

 

www.thebourneacademy.com     |             @BourneAcademy 
 

The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

 
 
 
 
16 July 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have received a few emails regarding our full return in September.  As I am sure you would all 
agree, it is important that students return to school and form good routines as soon as possible.  We 
have had some questions with regard to uniform, therefore, please see below a Government “need 
to know” guide for parents/carers.  There is a section on uniform which I have extracted – see italics 
below. Furthermore, in the full guidance document, there are also sections on attendance and the 
curriculum. 

Uniform 
It is up to schools to decide their own uniform policy. Some schools may have relaxed their uniform 
policy while only certain groups of pupils were attending before the summer holidays. 
We are, however, encouraging all schools to return to their usual uniform policies in the autumn 
term. Uniforms do not need to be cleaned any more often than usual, or in any different way to 
normal due to coronavirus (COVID-19). 

The full guidance is below: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-
years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-
carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-the-autumn-term 

Kind regards 

Mr M Avoth 

Principal 
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